From: Corrine Boderman
To: Michelle Wilson

Subject: Complete Streets Final Report - In Support of Lane Reduction

Date: Tuesday, July 28, 2015 10:05:32 AM

Dear Michelle,

I'd like to take the time to express how much I am in full support of keeping the lane reduction in downtown Morgan Hill permanent. I am an active resident of Morgan Hill and have a lot of passion for this community and the future of the downtown. Although there have been plenty of people vocal about not wanting the change, I feel there are even more advocates for keeping it (or being complacent about it) who have not spoken out. You cannot discount that fact despite the apparently strong opposition to it.

I am very surprised by the Chambers report about the majority of businesses only hearing negative feedback from their customers considering everyone I seem to speak to loves what the lane reduction has done to downtown.

Thank you for considering my letter of support for the lane reduction.

It is much appreciated, Corrine Boderman